
From: Chris 
sent: 24 M y 
To: Planning 
subject: 2013i2848iT 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Dear Plat-ming Department 

We object to the removal of the Norway Maple at the above address on the following grounds 

1 Combined with the proposed removal of trees at 2 Merton Rue ( planning application 2013/2849/T ) the 
fellmg of this tree would completely expose the proper tes  on King Henry's Road The properties on Elsworthy 
Road would over look the flats and houses on King Henry's Road and dmmish  any privacy afforded by the tree 
canoPY 
2 Whist this single tree may not provide significant habitats for wildlife, combined with the proposed removal 
of trees 2 t2  lower Merton Rise and the previous removal of  plantmg and trees to accommodate s t udo  buildngs 

m gardens, the effect is sequent al The bird and wildlife population has significantly changed with the changing 
nature of the gardens which will be further compromised with the removal of this tree 

We hope youwill consider these objections during the consultation process 

Chris and Andrew Tindsley 


